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4/22/2020 Gmail - Invitation to ABU Radio Co-production on the Human Right to Health

» f (:_:; M a[} InterCoop PRD <intercoop.prd@gmail.com>

Invitation to ABU Radio Co-production on the Human Right to Health

Yan <yan@abu.org.my> 21 wmnau 2563 08:42
&1un: Olya <olya@abu.org.my>

Dear colleagues!

As you are our 2019 campaign participants, | am delighted to invite you first to participate in the 2020
ABU-MBC Radio Co-production: The Human Right to Health.

This will be the third in our series of Human Rights Campaigns: in our inaugural campaign in 2018 we
focussed on Women'’s Rights and last year (2019) we produced a campaign about Children’s Rights
called Rights 4 Kids.

The ABU-MBC Human Rights Radio Campaigns — aim to involve radio broadcasters throughout the Asia-
Pacific in promoting the principles and practices of human rights through short on-air messages, and
then sharing their campaigns.

We are inviting you to produce up to 5 stories in audio files about issues of health in your country. In
return you will receive all the audio files that other participating broadcasters will produce and can air
them at your station. Each audio file should be no more than 60 seconds in duration.

The current pandemic has brought home to everyone how swift, easy and indiscriminate attacks on our
health can be. Pandemics are not, of course, the only issues undermining health. Everyday issues such
as hygiene, malnutrition, opportunistic injuries, common diseases such as malaria and tuberculosis and
complications in pregnancy are just a few that impact each day on millions of men, women and children
in the Asia-Pacific. So, while entries this year can be about coronavirus, they can also be on other health
issues that impact on a person’s ability to enjoy life as a basic Human Right.

We believe it is very important for Radio members to cover stories about health in your country and
deliver them to the world. The ABU is inviting you to play an active role in this meaningful project.

For further details, please find attached a file explaining the project in more detail.

If you agree to participate in our 2020 Campaign, please let me know by return email as soon as you
can, and we will send you all the necessary contacts and materials.

| look forward to hearing from you!
Best wishes,
Olya

Olya Booyar

Head of Radio

Asia-Pacific Broadcasting Union

2nd Floor, IPPTAR Building, Angkasapuri, 50614 Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia
Mob: +60 10 426 9537 | DL: +603-2282 5962

www.abu.org.my
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